
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                   
"WEEK AT A GLANCE" Nov. 18-22 

Monday, November 18 

➢ Created by Kids Art Card orders due this week 
➢ Jowett, Ewald, Konkin and Remetio Wild Robot Movie 

9-12 
➢ PAC meeting 7pm in the library 

Tuesday, November 19 

➢ Metaphor Musical Performance all divisions 1pm 

Wednesday, November 20 

Thursday, November 21 

Friday, November 22 

➢ Wacky Hair Day! 

Student Absences 
Currently we have a very 
high level of student 
illness. Please ensure you 
let the office know if your 
child will be absent from 
school. You can do this any 
time day or night by 
logging into the Parent 
Portal and recording the 
absence or emailing 
hh_reception@sd42.ca or 
alternatively you can call 
and leave a message on 
the school phone.  
 
Doing this ensures we can 
account for all students 
absent and it also frees up 
time for our secretaries to 
complete other tasks as 
they won’t have to make 
as many phone calls home! 

 

Christmas Concert 

Mark your calendars! 
There will be two of the 
same performances. 
December 12 and 
December 13 at 1:00pm

    

HHE Clothing 
Boutique 

This is a free event for all 
families. Come shopping 
for free at our HHE 
boutique on Thursday and 
Friday during student 
conferences! We are still 
accepting donations! 

Neufeld Fundraising has started. Go to the link 

below to order using cash or cheque or go to the 

parent portal order form to use your credit card!  

https://app.neufeldfarms.ca/fundraising/2024-

harry-hooge-elementary 

 

Maple Ridge Christmas Hamper 
Society Registration opens on 
Monday November 18th! 
https://www.mrpmchristmashamper.o

rg/register 

  

A message from Mr. Whalan 

Volleyball 

Our extraordinary Competitive Girls Volleyball Team has finished FIRST across the district and will now compete in the 

Final Four on November 28th. The girls have reached this pinnacle through their consistent effort and resilience that 

began at the beginning of the 2023 school year. Practice 2-4 times a week, plus their weekly games have placed them in 

this advantageous position. Harry Hooge congratulates the girls and Mr. Tesan on their accomplishments so far this 

season and wish them the best at the playoff series in a couple of weeks. All interested students and families are 

encouraged to attend the finals to support our team at Garibaldi Secondary on the 28th. An accurate time will be 

communicated in the coming days. Amazing work girls! 

  

As a side note, girls are to bring their jerseys to practice on Monday to take a team photo.  

  

Basketball 

  

All interested grade 6s and 7s are encouraged to sign-up in the gym during recess and lunch, before and after school if 

they would like to play on the basketball team. First practices will happen later in the week. Listen for announcements. 

Our season does not begin until late January so students are encouraged to try out and can always change their mind. If 

our teams need more players, grade 5s will be invited.  
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